
   

Each of the appraisers that met the criteria specified in your January 26, 2007, 
letter, was notified that they must complete the 7-hour National USPAP Update 
Course by March 4, 2007. All said appraisers, as identified on the attached list, 
have now met the 7-hour USPAP criteria. We informed Ms. Vicki Ledbetter of 
their status during her visit of March 12, 2007.  

STAFF.  

 
April 2, 2007  

Ben Henson  
Appraisal Subcommittee 
2000 K Street, NW Suite 
310  
!ashington, !C 20006  

Dear Mr. Henson  

Your letter of January 26, 2007, was received by this office on February 15, 2007. 
In that letter you requested that the Board identify all certified appraisers whose 
credentials were renewed on or after January 1, 2005, and who took the 15-hour 
National USPAP Course in lieu of the 7-hour National USPAP Update Course.  

All but two of the listed appraisers had, or have now completed the 7-hour USPAP 
course. The two that had not responded to the notification we sent to them in 
February hold classifications in their resident jurisdictions. Thus, would be required 
to meet the 7 -hour requirement in the state from which they reciprocated.  

 


